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Comments: Hello, 

 

Thank you for taking comments on this management plan. 

 

I'm writing to oppose the plan as written. I do not oppose logging, we all use wood products. But I fervently

oppose outdated and damaging clear-cut techniques. It will be challenging, but making the switch to selective

logging is needed to maintain the recreational and tourist industries, as well as this critical watershed area.

Selective logging can also ensure that local logging jobs are preserved for many generations into the future. It

takes several cycles of cutting and replanting, but clear-cut logging techniques are known throughout human

history to eventually devastate local communities. We can do far better than this given that our area that is filled

with intelligent and skilled logging professionals. Please do not clear cut and leave no place for our grandchildren

to work and play.

 

At the very least do a full environmental impact statement.

 

Thank you.

 


